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Can you believe that it is already time to introduce 
our May speaker. We have had such interesting 
and fun speakers I hope you all have been 
enjoying the lectures. And we’re not done yet! 
This month we have Tina Curron who is quite the 
fabric artist. 
Tina’s art quilts have been displayed in many art 
shows, Quilt shows as well as National quilt 
magazines such as Quilters newsletter and 
QuiltMaker. I encourage you to visit her website 
and her Etsy shop to see some of her art work 
and patterns. Ladies I hope you’ll join me to 
welcome Tina at our May meeting. 
NOTE: We have changed the workshop to “Whimsical Garden” so look 
for the blast in your in box and sign up at the meeting while we still 
have availability. 
 
Speaker’s Dinner: please join us at the speaker’s dinner. 
Tuesday, May 9th, 4:30 pm 
Filippi’s Pizza Grotto 27309 Jefferson Ave, Unit 110 
Temecula, CA 92590 
RSVP via email, kdominguez17@hotmail.com 
ALL ARE WELCOME. 
 
Karrie  
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This Month’s Happening 

Meeting Place for May 9, 2023, General Meeting 
Remember we are not meeting at the Temecula Community Recreation Center for the next several months. This 

month we are meeting at the SRCAR event center. The address is 26529 Jefferson Ave., Murrieta, 

92562. This is next door to what used to be the Smart & Final Store but is now a hydroponics sales center. Do 
not park in that parking lot – they will have you towed. SRCAR has a big, well lighted parking lot and if that 

fills up, there is extra parking in the parking area on the south-west corner of Corning Place. If driving north on 
Jefferson, the entrance to the parking lot is on the left, just before the stoplight at Corning Place. 

mailto:kdominguez17@hotmail.com
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Hello everyone, 
 
May is here and summer is coming fast. But don’t start thinking 
vacation time—we have stuff planned for you. First of all, we have a 
great speaker this month: Tina Curran. Tina is going to share with us 
a selection of quilts that she made – many of them her own design. 
She is an art quilter, but you will see a wide variety of quilts in her 
trunk show. Then on Wednesday, May 10th, Tina is teaching a 
workshop on how to create her Whimsical Garden quilt – just in time 
for summer! 
 
Speaking of workshops, please look at the other classes listed. We 
offer classes at a great bargain price of $40 for members for a one-day 
class. If we don’t get enough sign-ups by 45 days before we must 
consider cancelling the class – so you can’t wait until the last minute 
to sign up.   
 
The next item we have planned for May is an exciting clean up our 
guild storage unit! Doesn’t that sound like fun? If you want to help, 
the date is May 21st at 10am. Let me know and I will get you the 
details. We need someone there from each section of the guild that 
stores items in the storage unit.  
 
Now I have a couple of reminders – don’t forget our Summer Fund 
Raiser is coming soon, please read the details in this newsletter and 
check out all the other important items in this newsletter.  
 
Hope to see you all on Tuesday  
 
Adriane Ridder 
VOMQG President  
 

President’s Page 
 

TTTuuueeesssdddaaayyy,,,   MMMaaayyy   999ttthhh   
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Tina Curran May 9, 2023 Lecture: My Excellent Adventure as a Quilter 
May 10, 2023 Workshop: Whimsical Garden 

Tina’s interest in making art quilts was jump-started by seeing her dear friend 
take a variety of patterned fabrics, cut them into pieces and combine them in 
an artistic way.  As a life-long sewer (having experienced her first sewing 
triumph with a skating skirt she made in Girl Scouts), she took to quilting 
quickly. She finds one of the great thrills with this art form is that her options 
are as infinite as those of a painter working on canvas -- landscapes, 
portraits, geometric patterns, abstract impressions, etc. Please visit her 
website at: http://www.tinacurran.com 
"Whimsical Garden" pattern 

 Here is a link to the supply list for this workshop: 
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5247ab19e4b05a24380d2021/t/60dde944b1c
6ce3f6b082657/1625155909994/Whimsical+Garden+Supply+List.pdf) 

 The pattern will be available for purchase when Tina visits the guild. 
However, if you would like to purchase the pattern ahead of her visit, 
you can buy it from Tina's online store on Etsy.com.  

o The pattern can be purchased in either of two formats: 
o As an instantly downloadable pdf for $12 (saving the shipping 

fee) at this link: https://www.etsy.com/listing/152482707/pdf-quilt-pattern-
digital-pattern-for 

o Or printed on paper and shipped through the mail for $12 plus a 
$5 shipping fee at this 
link: https://www.etsy.com/listing/152479788/quilt-pattern-paper-pattern-for 

 
Jamie Davis Jun 13, 2023 Lecture: The History and Mystery of Baltimore 
Album Quilts 
Jun 14, 2023 Workshop: Baltimore Blooms 

After Jamie began teaching, she discovered the joy of connecting with other 
quilters and helping them learn new skills. Her work has been shown in 
national and international exhibits including the International Quilt Show in 
Houston, Texas and the Pacific International Quilt Festival in Santa Clara, 
California.  Please visit her website at: https://www.loopytulips.com 
Kathryn Pellman October 10, 2023 Lecture: Word Salad: Fashionistas & 
Girlfriends 
October 11, 2023 Workshop: Paper Dolls for Grown Ups 

Kathryn is an artist, fashionista, quilter, cook, baker, gardener and storyteller. 
Her whimsical series of small, playful, single frame cartoons feature long 
limbed and knobby kneed Fashionistas that invoke fashion illustration. 
Fashionistas mixed with some Word Salad combine fashion and quilting 
along with her passions and are a celebration and exploration of women and 
femininity, their lives, friendships and romantic relationships, real and 
imagined.  She is a Juried Artist member of SAQA (Studio Art Quilters 
Association), has a Certificate in Fashion Design and has been sewing ever 
since she could thread a needle. Please visit her website at 
https://www.kathrynpellman.com 

Upcoming Guild Program Presenters 
 

http://www.tinacurran.com/
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5247ab19e4b05a24380d2021/t/60dde944b1c6ce3f6b082657/1625155909994/Whimsical+Garden+Supply+List.pdf
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5247ab19e4b05a24380d2021/t/60dde944b1c6ce3f6b082657/1625155909994/Whimsical+Garden+Supply+List.pdf
https://www.etsy.com/listing/152482707/pdf-quilt-pattern-digital-pattern-for?click_key=838bbe95c3e655679ac6f061d11b6fb27f4eea59%3A152482707&click_sum=650f9a82&ref=shop_home_active_32&crt=1&sts=1
https://www.etsy.com/listing/152482707/pdf-quilt-pattern-digital-pattern-for?click_key=838bbe95c3e655679ac6f061d11b6fb27f4eea59%3A152482707&click_sum=650f9a82&ref=shop_home_active_32&crt=1&sts=1
https://www.etsy.com/listing/152479788/quilt-pattern-paper-pattern-for?click_key=7e66be0d89d893c0535538568b0172f23c6e763c%3A152479788&click_sum=3ff1ea88&ref=shop_home_active_33&crt=1&sts=1
https://www.loopytulips.com/
https://www.kathrynpellman.com/
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May Birthdays 

Pat Jordan May 4 
Daina Katz-Robinson May 5 
Ellen French May 5 
Jane Taylor May 7 
Glenda Hasseler May 17 
Kay Catalano May 25 
Lynn Korito May 25 
Adriane Ridder  May 26 
Sally Below May 26 
Laurie Wolcott May 

2023 Quilt Show 
 

IT’S TIME TO TALK ABOUT THE QUILT SHOW! 
 
Do you want to help? We need: volunteers, quilts, and boutique items! 
 
We are looking for volunteers. Most of the Chair positions have been filled, but we 
are looking for members who would like to help with planning as well as before, 
during, and after the event. 
 
Also, please remember that we are looking for auction quilts, Quilt Walk quilts, mini-quilts for the 
library display, and items to sell at the boutique.  
 
Please join us for the next meeting on Friday, April 28 at 10 a.m. at the Rancho Meadows Clubhouse 
at 44502 La Paz Road, Temecula, California. 

May Birthdays 
 

Valley of the Mist Library 

To access library go to:  https://www.librarything.com/catalog/valleyofthemist 
 
Click on title to get book descriptions. (Note: Some don’t have descriptions)  
To check out book: Email: librarian.votmqg@gmail.com 
In the subject line put name of book and author. In body of email put your name, email address 
and mobile phone number. 
 Your book will be brought to the next meeting. 
 You must be guild member. 
 Books are checked out for 1 month 

https://www.librarything.com/catalog/valleyofthemist
mailto:librarian.votmqg@gmail.com
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Photo 6 
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Block of the Month 2023: Block #5 
This month’s block is called a Log Cabin Basket. If seems like a good spring block. 
Our 2023 focus fabric is from Hoffman and is called Paint Impressions. This month in 
addition to the focus fabric and a white fabric, you need two additional coordinating 
fabrics based on the colors in the focus fabric. Remember, all our blocks end up 12.5" 
X 12.5" (a 12" finished block.) We will have the focus fabric available for sale at guild 
meetings for $3 per fat quarter.   
Also, the Guild’s website and Facebook page should have a post directing you to the 
YouTube instructions for this block. 
Cut list -- For one block   
For this block – there will be extra pieces left from your white and coordinating 1 fabrics. 

Focus Fabric: 2" X 5.25" strip; 2" X 6.5" strip  
Coordinating fabric 1: 3.75" square (cut on one diagonal); 7.5" square; 

2" X 8" strip; 2" X 9.5" strip  
Coordinating fabric 2: 2 " X 8" strip; 2" X 9.5" strip  
White: 6.5" square; 7" square (cut these both on one diagonal); 7.5" 

square  
Assembling the block: Use an accurate quarter inch seam. We will assemble this 
block in two halves, the bottom, and then the top.  
 Make quarter square triangles: On wrong side of white 7.5" square mark two 
diagonal lines from opposite corners. Stack this square with the 7.5" square of 
coordinating 1 fabric, right sides together. Stitch these together by sewing ¼" away 
from both sides of one of these diagonal lines. Using a ruler, cut on both diagonal lines. 
This will give you two pairs of quarter square triangles; you only need one pair for this 
block. (Photos 2 &3)  
 Arrange your fabric pieces so they match the finished block. 
 We are starting the assembly with the bottom half. For this half – press to newly 
added pieces. With your small triangle of coordinating 1 fabric, line up the 90° corner with a 
corner of the 5.25" strip of focus fabric. Sew together along the long edge. Press. Place the 
6.5" strip of focus fabric along the other side of this corner and repeat. (Photos 4 & 5). 
Repeat this process to add a round of coordinating fabric 2. 
 Next, add the quarter square triangles by centering the hypotenuse over the 
coordinating 2 fabric edges and lining up the other edge of the quarter square triangle with 
the hypotenuse of the triangle of coordinating 1 fabric we started with. (Photo 6.)   
 The top half is assembled in the same fashion – just a couple fewer steps. Press the 
seams in this half the other direction. The triangles of 7" square of white fabric, attach in the 
same method as the bottom half. (Photo 7.)  
 Now we need to trim the top and bottom halves to their correct size 6.5" X 12.5". We 
trim the outside edges first by using a ruler at least 6.5" X 12.5". Make sure you have ¼" 
above the top and bottom points of the basket and make sure your halves are at 6.5" long – 
then trim the outer three sides. The points of the inner triangles should line up on the 6.25" 
line of your ruler. (Photo 8.) Turn piece around and align the top edge of the block (or bottom 
edge when trimming the bottom half) with the 6.5" line on your ruler. Trim off extra fabric on 
the middle edges of block. Sew these two together at the middle seam. Press. 
 Use your 12½" X 12½" square up ruler, place it over the block. It should be 12.5" 
square. 

 

Adriane Ridder & Shelly McNeely 

Block of the Month Coordinators 

  

Block of the Month 
 

Photos 3  

Photo 4 Photo 5 

Photo 8 

Link to YouTube  

https://youtu.be/_KGbEXL9r0Q
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Philanthropy 

Greetings Quilters! 
 
Thanks to many of you, Lynn was able to hand off 46 baby quilts, 26 pillowcases, and 15 ladies’ quilts to the 
Loma Linda VA Women’s Program.  ALSO, 55 outfits for babies, 83 burp pads, and assorted bibs, washcloths, 
hooded towels, teethers, toys, 2 boxes of diapers, and a bunch of other stuff.  Value: over $10,000.  Really!    No 
question, the recipients will be happy to receive all these items, especially the quilts. . And now we start making 
them for next year! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
SATURDAY, May 20.  This is the philanthropy work day at the Temecula Valley Assistance League’s meeting 
room on Via Montezuma in Temecula.  10am-3:30pm.  It’s a week earlier than usual because otherwise we run 
into Memorial Day weekend.  Bring your lunch, hydration, your machine and general sewing supplies. If you are 
working on a philanthropy project, bring it! If you do not have a project and want one, we can definitely provide 
you with a kit to start. 
 
Thank you also to everyone who takes and completes work for philanthropy, whether it’s a quilt top, or 
pillowcases, or quilting, or binding or donating items for the vets at March.  There is such an unending need, and 
we can’t make headway without you. 
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Dru Farrell of Sew Treasured Quilt Shop is accepting donations for the 
summer fundraiser to be held on July 11th.  Collect up your excess 
sewing notions, books, and quilt shop quality fabric and bring to the 
next meeting. 

Dru is asking you to sort your contributions 
into bags / boxes labeled "notions", fabric, 
books / magazines etc. This will make it easier 
for her to arrange the merchandise for the 
event. 
Please ask Dru how you can help when you're 
in the shop or see her at the meeting.   

 

Summer Fundraiser 
 

 
We’re designating May as men’s deodorant and shaving stuff month for the vets:  deodorant, razors, shave 
cream.  Thank you for whatever you wish to contribute.  As always, we will accept whatever you bring, and 
we’ll get it delivered. 
 
Because there have been questions and confusion about the baby quilt sizes we’re looking for, here are some 
very common baby quilt sizes:  30 x 45, 36 x 36, 36 x 45, 40 x 40, 36 x 50.  These baby quilts should look like 
they were made for a baby.  So that means baby prints, brights, or pastels. They can be obviously boy, girl, or 
gender neutral.  What they should not be is baby sized civil war quilts.  Other items you might like to make for 
next year’s big baby shower could include changing pads (18” x 22”) and/or burp pads (about 12” x 18”). Baby 
flannel or flannels in solid pastels are good for these. 
 
We make and donate twin size bed quilts for our vets at March ARB.  Minimum sizes are 64” x 80”, although 
they can be both somewhat wider and/or longer. If making quilts for make vets, please do not mix in florals, 
pinks, or juvenile fabrics, please. 
 
Our pillowcases are for standard size pillows, not king.  We make and donate pillowcases to male and female 
vets, as well as foster children of all ages.   
 
We make and donate quilts for fosters of all ages.  Please avoid fabrics that reference 
mommy/daddy/home/family. The sizes of these quilts range from toddler cuddle quilts to lap size to twin size.  
 
 
Thank you for your help and giving hearts. 
—Ida, Lynn & Ellen 
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Kaleidoscope was at Between Stitches for two days of the April 
quilt run. Thank you to Cindee Farris for allowing us to sell tickets 
during the run on days the store didn’t have classes. Thanks to 
Mary Ruth Wilson, Becky Hunt, Laurie Gonzalez, and Karen 
Wurfel who helped me with selling tickets.  
 
The regular July quilt run will be another chance for us to sell 
tickets there. Meanwhile, Kaleidoscope will be relaxing for a 
couple of months until I beg for more volunteers to sell tickets 
during the July quilt run. For new members and those who still 
haven’t picked up your packet of tickets, see me at the guild 
meeting.  
 
Gloria Bachmann 

 

Challenge: a call to take part in a contest or competition. Synonyms include dare, test, trial, 

experiment, defy and confront. 

 

This year I am presenting guild members with the task of challenging themselves as well as with 
other members! Our category will be Landscapes. 

 Your entry must include fabric and be finished by quilting in some manner. 
 It must be a project that you begin after December 13th, 2022. 
 Judging will be for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place as voted on by members. 
 Size is not to exceed a perimeter of 144". (e.g., 3' × 3') 
 Entries are due at the September 2023 meeting and will be judged at that time. 
 All entries will be displayed at the annual Quilt Show in October in Old Town Temecula. 
 To enter the contest please sign up with Vanessa  

 
Please call or email with any questions: Vanessa Prario 909/615-4096 
 vlprario@gmail.com 

Opportunity Quilt 

Challenge Quilt 

mailto:vlprario@gmail.com
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2023 Quilt Show Boutique Donations Form 
 

 
 

*** Please PRINT *** 

Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

Address: _____________________________________________________________ 

Cell: _______________ Home: _______________ Email: ______________________ 

Please list all the donated items and READ and SIGN at the bottom.    

Description Quantity – if 
same item 

Min Price 50% Rebate            
  Y/N (Circle) 

1.   Y/N 
2.   Y/N 
3.   Y/N 
4.   Y/N 
5.   Y/N 
6.   Y/N 
7.   Y/N 
8.   Y/N 
9.   Y/N 
10.   Y/N 
Attach additional sheet if necessary.  
I understand the item(s) will not be sold for less than the minimum price if one is designated. The 
boutique and/or the quilt show committee may set the price if I do not designate one.  I understand I 
may elect to receive back 50% of the sold item price OR I may donate 100% of the sale price to the 
Guild. I understand the Guild may then choose to donate all or part of the proceeds to charities 
selected by the Quilt Show Committee. 
NOTE: For payment made to contributors of $600 or more, the Guild will issue a required 1099 IRS 
form.  A signed W-9 including your tax ID number will be required prior to payment of those receiving 
$600 or more from the Guild. 
Thank you for your support and generosity to the Guild and its chosen charities. 

Signature: _________________________________________________     Date: _______________ 
  

VALLEY OF THE MIST QUILTERS GUILD 
QUILT SHOW BOUTIQUE DONATIONS 

OCTOBER 7, 2023 
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If you would like to participate, bring a fat quarter that matches the theme of that month. For every 
fat quarter you bring you will be given a ticket. At the end of the break, one (maybe two!) ticket will 
be picked, and the lucky person(s) owning that ticket will go home with all the fat quarters brought 
in that night. Not only is it a nifty way to add to your stash, the fabric you go home with will all be of 
the same theme, and will be perfect for the beginning of a new project! 
 
Please remember to bring quilt shop quality fat quarters. 
 
May: Flowers, flowers, and more flowers; bring in any fabric but must have flowers on it. 

 
  

 

Fat Quarter Exchange 
 

2024 Retreat 
 

It is that time again!!  
 

Time to register for the 2024 VOMQG Retreat. 
It will be March 22-24, 2024 @ Vina De Lestonnac Retreat Center. 

Registration forms will be collected at the May 9th meeting. 
 I will only accept completed registration forms and deposits (handed to me) on a first come 

first serve basis. 
The required deposit is $50 (non-refundable), also you must be an active member to register 

and attend. 
There is enough space for 26 people. 

Thank you! 
Tawnya 

Merchandise Table 

 
Don’t forget to stop by the merchandise table at our monthly meeting to take advantage 

of our latest Raffle that includes a round of golf with a cart and a one night stay with 
dinner package, along with our monthly fun themed baskets. Tickets are same price as 

the baskets. More details at the table. 
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2024 Retreat Registration Form 
 

Valley of the Mist Quilt Retreat 
March 22-25, 2024 

Vina de Lestonnac Retreat Center 
Registration Form 

 
Name: _____________________________________Email:__________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: _________________________________Cell: _______________________________ 
 
Roommate Preference: _______________________________________________________ 
 
Diet Restrictions/Food Allergies: ________________________________________________ 
 
Health issues we should know about: ____________________________________________ 
 
Emergency Contact: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Relationship: ____________________Phone: __________________Cell: ___________________ 
 
RELEASE STATEMENT: I _______________________________, hereby fully release and hold 
harmless, Valley of the Mist Quilt Guild, its board members and retreat participants from any and all 
responsibility, liability, claims, causes of action, expenses or damages resulting from personal injury to 
me or resulting from the loss or damage to my personal property, I might suffer, directly or indirectly 
resulting from my participation in, or travel to and from this retreat. 
 
The requirement to hold your reservation is: you must be a member in good standing and provide a fifty 
($50.00) dollar deposit. Full cost of the 2024 Retreat is $582.00 
For Single Occupancy, $432.00 for Double Occupancy. Final payment due on or before February 14, 
2024. No refunds after February 14, 2024. All prices are per person.  
 
I understand the $50.00 deposit is nonrefundable. 
 
 
 
Signed: _________________________________________ 
 
Payment by cash or check (Payable to VOMQG) 
2024 Retreat Coordinators:  
Tawnya O’Herron 
619-806-6181  toherron1970@gmail.com 
Mary Ann O’Herron  rb.girl@live.com 

mailto:619-806-6181toherron1970@gmail.com
mailto:619-806-6181toherron1970@gmail.com
mailto:rb.girl@live.com
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Pasadena Museum of History Quilt Exhibition 
 

Pasadena Museum of History just opened Community Stitches: Quilt Designs & Stories. 
The exhibition features more than 60 quilts representing over 180 years of quilt-making in 
America. Curated by ARLENE STEVENS and LEAH ZIEBER of the California Heritage Quilt 
Project, highlights include treasures from PMH’s extensive textile collection and select pieces 
on loan. Join us to discover hidden stories in these stitches of the past as we explore the 
complex history of quilts made by and for the Pasadena community. 
  
We hope you will share this email and visit PMH before the exhibition closes on 
September 10, 2023. Electronic copies of the exhibition flyer and calendar of events listing our 
quilt-related programs are attached. We are offering three ways to view Community Stitches: 
  
DIY EXHIBITION VIEWING  Visit our Exhibition Galleries anytime between Noon to 5:00 pm, 
Wednesdays through Sundays, through September 10, 2023, unless otherwise noted on our 
website. View the displays at your own pace and convenience. The curators will be in the 
galleries on select dates. Follow the Museum on Facebook, Instagram, or Twitter for 
announcements of their schedules. ADMISSION: General $9; Seniors $7; Free for PMH 
Members, Students & Children under 18. Purchase tickets in the Museum Store upon arrival; no 
advance ticketing. 
  
CURATORS’ TOURS  An exclusive opportunity to explore Community Stitches on select dates 
with Curators Arlene Stevens and Leah Zieber, who will share their expertise, stories, and in-
depth knowledge about the exhibition and quilting in general. RESERVATIONS: Space is limited; 
advance reservations are required. ADMISSION: General $15; PMH Members $10. Reserve 
tickets online at Curators’ Guided Tours Tickets, Multiple Dates | Eventbrite. We also have dates 
set aside for tours with the curators for ten or more. Contact Daniel Nevarez 
at dnevarez@pasadenahistory.org. 
  
EARLY-ACCESS-HOSTED VISITS (available late April)  Enter the exhibition at 11:00 am on 
select dates before it opens to the public. Enjoy the insights of experienced textile arts 
volunteers, who will provide a brief introduction to the exhibition and discuss the Museum’s 
prized textiles collection. You will have the time to view the quilt displays at your leisure and may 
remain in the galleries for as long as you wish beyond the hour-long hosted 
visit. RESERVATIONS: Advance reservations are required. ADMISSION: $10 (senior discount 
does not apply); Students & Children under 18; Free to PMH Members. Tickets will be available 
online at pasadenahistory.org after April 24. 
  
We look forward to seeing you at PMH! 
  
Jeannette L. O’Malley 
Executive Director 
  
For program details & tickets, visit: pasadenahistory.org | PMH: 470 West Walnut Street, Pasadena, 
CA 91103 
 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/curators-guided-tours-tickets-574967893447
mailto:dnevarez@pasadenahistory.org
http://pasadenahistory.org/
http://pasadenahistory.org/
https://www.google.com/maps/search/470+West%0D%0AWalnut+Street,+Pasadena,+CA+91103?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/470+West%0D%0AWalnut+Street,+Pasadena,+CA+91103?entry=gmail&source=g
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Executive Board 
President Adriane Ridder 
1st Vice President Karrie Dominguez 
2nd Vice President Laura Alvarado 
Secretary Vanessa Prario 
Treasurer Kristine Timm / Shelly McNeely 
Ways & Means Maryruth Wilson 

Appointed Positions 
Advertising Coordinator Sheri Eramo 
Ambassador Coordinator 

 Block of the Month Coordinator Adriane Ridder / Shelly McNeely 
Challenge Quilt Coordinator Vanessa Prario 
Door Prize Coordinator Tina Sandoval 
Fabric Exchange Tawnya O'Herron  
Facility Coordinator Laurie Gonzalez 
Friendship Group Coordinator Paula McGaugh 
Hospitality Hostess Laurie Gonzalez 
Internal Auditor Tina Sandoval 
Summer Fundraiser Event Dru Farrell 
Librarian Paula McGaugh 
Market of the Mist Coordinator Laura Alvarado 
Membership Chair Dorothy Ray 
Merchandise Coordinator Karrie Dominguez 
Monthly Mini Coordinator Kathy Cagle 
Newsletter Editor Kristine Timm 
Opportunity Quilt Chair Gloria Bachmann 
Opportunity Quilt Marketing 

 Parliamentarian Charlotte Carpentier 
Pet Bed Coordinator Ellen French 
Philanthropy Chairs Ellen French / Lynn Korito / Ida Colvin 
Publicity & Public Relations Carol Nanfito 
President's Quilt Shirley Brown 
Quilt Show Chair 

 Quilt Show Assistant 
 Quilt Show Auction Tamara Kope 

Retreat Coordinators Tawnya O'Herron / Mary Ann O'Herron 
SCCQG Representative Laurie Gonzalez 
Social Media Coordinator Carol Nanfito 
Website Coordinator Michelle Clark 
Workshop Coordinator Paula McGaugh 
 

2023 Board Members 
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Birthday Month Bring Door Prize Bring Snack Monthly Program 
January yes (plus Nov-Dec) yes (plus Dec) Speaker 
February yes yes Speaker 

March yes yes Speaker 
April yes yes Speaker 
May yes yes Speaker 
June yes yes Speaker 
July no (bring in Sep) yes Summer Fundraiser 

August no (bring in Sep) yes Philanthropy Sew 
September yes (plus Jul-Aug) no (bring in Oct) Guild Birthday Party 

October yes yes (plus Sep) Speaker 
November no (bring in Jan) yes Philanthropy Sew 
December no (bring in Jan) no Holiday Party/Potluck 

 

 Jan Feb Mar Apr May Jun Jul Aug Sep Oct Nov Dec 

Program Speaker Speaker Speaker Speaker Speaker Speaker Summer 
Fundraiser 

Philanthropy 
Sew In 

Challenge 
Quilt Speaker Philanthrop

y Sew In 
Holiday 
Party 

Block of the 
Month yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes no no 

Challenge Quilt yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes no no no 
Door Prizes yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes no no 

Fabric 
Exchange yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes no no 

Library yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes no no 
Market of the 

Mist yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes no no 
Merchandise 

Table yes yes yes Yes yes yes no no yes yes no no 
Monthly Mini yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes no no 
Opportunity 

Quilt yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes no no 
Philanthropy yes yes yes yes yes yes no no yes yes no no 

Refreshments yes yes yes yes yes yes yes yes 
yes 

Guild Birthday 
Cake (guild 
provides) 

yes yes 
yes 

Members 
Potluck 

Show and Tell yes yes yes yes yes yes yes no yes yes no no 
 

Snacks & Door Prizes 
 

Monthly Programs & Room Set-Up 
 

Monthly Meeting Reminders 
 

 
Happy, Happy Birthday! 

We love May birthdays and we love the surprise of a door 
prize.  Remember to bring a gift and a snack to the guild 

meeting to celebrate your special day with us. 
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Please Support Our Advertisers and Sponsors 
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To Advertise in this 
Newsletter 

Please Contact: 
Sheri Eramo 

Please Support Our Advertisers and Sponsors 
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Reminders: 

• General Meeting 
Feb. 12 
 

• Renew Membership, 
Bring form & $30 
 

• Sign up for  
Workshops 
 

• Bring US Vets 
Donation 
 

• Retreaters: Bring 
Final Payment 
 

• Bring Block of 
The Month 
 

MISSION STATEMENT 
Formed in 1990, Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild is a non-profit charitable, 

educational and social organization in the Temecula Valley. We promote the 
knowledge of, and appreciation for, all aspects of quilting and fiber arts with an 

active philanthropy program. 

 Valley of the Mist Quilters Guild 
27275 Ynez Rd. #435 
Temecula, CA 92592  

 
Newsletter Editor: Kristine Timm (krtimm@gmail.com) 

 
Website Co-ord.: Michelle Clark (votmq@yahoo.com) 

 
http://www.valleyofthemistquilters.com 

 

Follow us on Facebook  

Reminders 
 

Our Meeting Times and Locations 
 

General Meetings 
Second Tuesday of the month 

6:30 pm social; 7:00 pm meeting 
26529 Jefferson Ave., Murrieta, 92562 

 
 

Everyone Welcome! 
 
 
 

Board Meetings 
Monday following General Meeting 

6:30 pm 
BHHS CA Properties 

31685 Temecula Pkwy 
Temecula, CA 

http://www.valleyofthemistquilters.com/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/892870144555085/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/892870144555085/

